
Amherst County Electoral Board 

General Registrar’s Office 

 

Draft Meeting Minutes – April 5, 2021 

 

Members present:  Teresa Almond, Kenneth Branham, Wanda Spradley 

Registrar Fran Brown 

Guests:  Edward Kable and Lynn Kable 

 

Chairman Almond called the meeting to order. 

Minutes of the March 1 meeting was approved by Board 

 

Registrar’s Report 

Fran’s office has mailed 938 letters to voters in the Pleasant View community notifying them of precinct 
change to New Prospect Baptist Church for the June 8th election. 

Early voting will start April 23rd from 8:30 to 4:30 Monday thru Friday and the last Saturday in May and 
1st Saturday in June before the election. 

L & A (Logistics and Accuracy) Testing  for the voting machines will be held on April 19 at 1pm in the 
Registrar’s Office.  Early Voting training will be held same day at 6pm at the Courthouse. 

There will be both a Democratic and Republican Primary for the June Primary election. 

The Electoral Board is looking for space to conduct training for the June election. 

 

Redistricting is complicated and no election has been set yet with no candidates. 

 

Ballot order - Fran will order 50% of our voting population ballots for the June primary. 

 

Absentee Ballots - three hundred absentee requests for the June primary election will be mailed soon. 

 

The Security Plan, which is due in May, has not changed from last year’s update. 

 



Meeting adjourned.   

 

 

 


